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BONEKAI 2022 
Ukaji Deebiru, Thanking Our Ancestors 
Saturday, November 19, 2022, 10AM 

Hawaii Okinawan Center 
 

 

Upcoming Events 2022 
 
19    Saturday   OGSH Bonenkai, Legacy    
                            Ballroom, HOC 
24    Thursday   Happy Thanksgiving            
26 & 27   Saturday & Sunday  HUOA Winter  
                                                    Craft Fair 
December  
No OGSH Meeting 
 7 Wednesday      HUOA Evening Craft Fair 
25 Sunday             メリークリスマス！ 
 
January 2023 
01 Ii Sogwachi Debiru 
21 Uchinanchu of the Year and  
      73rd Installation Celebration 
28 OGSH Meeting  

   

   

Were you one of the lucky ones who attended the 7th Annual Worldwide Uchinanchu Festival? If you have a picture you 
would like to share, please email to: OGSHnews@gmail.com. If you have a short caption to add to the picture, please do 
so. If you would like your name listed below your picture, please write how you would like your name to appear. Email 
by your picture by December 15, 2022. Nifee Debiru 
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Saturday, October 15, 2022, meeting was a talk story session. Introduction of our guest, sharing of the Shinsato family 
tree that was on displayed at the Okinawan Festival, question about, “What is a yago?”, the Taikai, neon green Takai 
polo shirts, and the upcoming Bonenkai. Thank you to Curtis who captured the mood of the meeting. 
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